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Mr B Mcloughlin 
Assistant Solicitor to the Inquiry 
Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Arthur House 
41 Arthur Street 
Belfast 
BT1 4GB 

Dear Sir 

i rectorate of Legal Services 

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 8DQ 
DX 2842 NR Belfast 3 

Date: 
5th May 2013 

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS- RAYCHEL 
FERGUSON PRELIMINARY 

I refer to your letter dated 11th March 2013 (BMcL-0059-13) and your letter of 3rd 
June 2013 (BMcL-01 07 -13). 

I understand that the PICU database was provided to you directly on 41h June 
2013 in Banbridge. The Trust's response to this correspondence is now 
complete. I trust that this is in order. 

Yours faithfully, 

Joanna Bolton 
Solicitor Consultant 
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